[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been directed by the Democratic Alliance in the North West Province to request you to ensure that electricity at Karlein Park Clinic, next to Rustenburg is not disconnected.My request is informed by the request made by community members to the DA  to intervene after it was revealed that Rustenburg Local Municipality was planning to disconnect the electricity supply to the clinic due to non-payment by the Health Department. I look forward to your urgent intervention on the matter.

Kind regards

Tutu Faleni ( DA MPL : North West Provincial Legislature)

